
1020 First Avenue • King of Prussia, PA 19406-0901
CSL.com

CSLBehring.com

 
 

MONONINE® Coagulation Factor IX (Human) Recall 
 
As a precautionary measure, CSL Behring has instituted a Class II voluntary recall at the pharmacy level 
of one batch of MONONINE® due to a manufacturing deviation that occurred during the filling process.  

Patients can continue to use product they may have. Although the potential for safety risk to patients is 
considered low, it cannot be fully excluded.  
 
Our commitment to patient care continues to be a key priority and guiding principle and our goal is to always 
manage supply so that patients experience minimal disruption. 

Patients are encouraged to contact their pharmacy regarding their individual prescription and to contact 
their physician about their treatment plan and potential alternative therapy options. If patients have medical 
questions regarding the select lot they can call CSL Behring Medical Information at 1-800-504-5434.  

We recognize the concern this presents for patients, physicians and pharmacists, and will keep the 
community apprised of the situation.  

 
Mononine® 1000 IU 
NDC: 0005-36233-02 
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